Thomas More Game
Join us Thursday, September 28th for our
next Family Night at the Thomas More
Women’s Soccer Game. The game starts
at 5:00pm. Make sure you mention POP
at the door. Please see the Prince of Peace
Family page on Facebook for more details.

Trunk or Treat

Please mark your calendars for the 2nd
Annual PoP Trunk or Treat. It will take
place in the school parking lot on
Wednesday, October 18th. Everyone is
encouraged to dress up and decorate your
cars. Please remember to bring
something to pass out to all the Trick or
Treaters.
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School Volunteers and Subs
We are in need of volunteers and subs. In
order to be in the school you MUST be
virtus trained. If you need more
information on that, please contact the
office. If you would like to donate your
time helping in the classroom, cafeteria,
or playground please contact Ms. Rice at
crice@popcov.com.

Upcoming Dates
e MAP testing is Monday-Thursday next
week. Please make every effort to
limit appointments. Also make sure
your child is rested and has eaten well
in the morning.
* QOctober 9th-No School

Reminders
» Payments may be returned in your child’s red folder or the lock box

on the porch

e Return the red folders weekly!

¢ Aftercare closes at 5:30pm

» Please call in if your child will be late or absent

» Please check your lunch accounts

* Mass is Wednesday at 8:45am please join us



